
 
 

 

 

From: Toma Ljulj: 
Sent: May 30, 2012 11:25 AM 
To: mayoro; Hatfield, Percy; clerks 
Subject: Ban Fluoride in City Drinking Water! 

 
My name is Toma Ljulj and I have been a resident of the city of windsor for 30 years. 
My address is: 
2183 Luxury Ave. 
Windsor, Ontario 
N8P1W9 

 
I have recently become aware that the city of Windsor is adding fluoride to our drinking water and this caused me to do 
my own research on this issue. With all of the data and research available that clearly demonstrates the negative health 
effects related to the ingestion of fluoride to adults and especially infants, it is absolutely shocking to me that we are 
even having a debate on whether or not sodium fluoride should or should not be eliminated/banned from our drinking 
water. 

 
 

I strongly urge Windsor city council to BAN the addition of fluoride to our drinking water effective immediately. 

Truly, 

Toma Ljulj 
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